
Creation of an Annual Rent Changes information page (R164) 

To help SRS landlords support their tenants with the 2021 annual rent change, a new page will be 

available within the landlord portal from Wednesday 27 January. This page includes screenshots 

of the ‘Confirm your housing costs’ to-do the claimant will be set in April, which will be used to 

report their rent and service charges for 2021. This will help the landlord work with the claimant to 

help them report their housing costs accurately. There will be a new section within the portal for 

‘Updates’ which is where this notification will be housed. We will continue to use the ‘Updates’ 

section for future communications with landlords. 

 

 


